

The City of Lorain, Ohio Chase Ritenauer Mayor

September 15, 2016

Lorain City Council 200 West Erie Avenue, 1st Floor Lorain, OH 44052

Dear Members of Council:

I am requesting Council's approval to reappoint Carl Nielson to the Lorain Port Authority Board for an additional four (4) year term to run through May 6, 2020.

Thank you in advance for your kind consideration of this reappointment request.

Sincerely

Chase Ritenauer, Mayor City of Lorain, Ohio

cf: Rick Novak, Executive Director of the Lorain Port Authority